
Dear Parents/ Guardians,

WHOLE SCHOOL SCIENCE TRIP – MONDAY 11TH MARCH

We are pleased to have arranged a trip to the Science Centre in Winchester for the whole school on Monday, 11th March, which falls during National Science and Engineering Week.

The centre has a wide range of engaging interactive activities linked to all the different aspects of the science curriculum. In addition, it is home to the largest standalone planetarium in the UK, with a 360o degree screen.

In addition to the planetarium show, each class will take part in a workshop. Acorns will be learning about matter through dry ice, slime and home-made bouncy balls; Oaks will look at the Webb Telescope and learn how light is used in telescopes to explore the Universe.

Due to a generous donation from our PTA towards transport, the costs of the trip can be met by a £10 donation from every child, which can be made through ParentPay.  Whilst there is no legal obligation for parents to meet this cost, you should be aware that the school will not be able to fund the event and without this parental contribution, the trip may have to be cancelled.

Further details regarding timings and what to take lunch will be sent nearer to the time, but I would like to make you aware that we will need to leave school at 8.30am and will not return until 3.30pm.

Please sign and return the attached slip giving permission for your child to participate in this excursion by Friday, 1st March.

Regards,
Mrs. E. Davies 




WHOLE SCHOOL SCIENCE TRIP – MONDAY 11TH MARCH

I hereby give permission for my child/ren _________________________________________

to take part in the above outing.

[bookmark: _GoBack]*I have paid £10 per child per Parentpay 

*Please delete as appropriate


Signed ____________________________________________


